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Respected seniors and Members,
Greetings.
Once again having an opportunity to ventilate the thoughts of your National Executive Committee 
and Office Bearers. We have made representations on Direct Tax and Indirect Tax which was shared 
with the members on whatsapp groups. 
All the members would be aware about the proposed lecture series on New Income Tax Act, 2025 
starting from 28th  March, 2025 almost on all Friday between 05.00 pm to 07.00 pm with galaxy 
of faculties who are masters in the field. This series will deal chapter wise the entire New Income 
Tax Act,2025. It shall end by 26th September, 2025. This will enable all of us understand the new 
ACT thoroughly and implement in future. Moreover, it will also enable us to make suitable 
representation before the select committee. I appreciate the efforts of Direct Tax Committee Sr. Adv. 
Tushar Hemani along with kind guidance of Dr. K Shivram, Past President. I sincerely solicit your 
active participation. 
This year Team AIFTP has dreamt of revamping the AIFTP website with all new features like 
Real Time Updates, soft copy of Journal, Tax Clinic and much more. The committee is constantly 
persuing the work of website which was as old as twelve years back. The task is herculean and shall 
be done by the efforts of committee by mid-April. These shall lead to more knowledge updation 
and information sharing amongst members, which is the primary objective of AIFTP. The website 
after updation shall be interactive. I regret the inconvenience caused to members for some technical 
glitches and some legal issues for few days with the website.
I request the members to bear with us until the website is updated.
This year we have also taken the call to merge Direct Tax and Indirect Tax in AIFTP Journal 
whereby members practicing in both the fields shall be benefited for a single subscription. I humbly 
request all the members to please subscribe to AIFTP Journal for the year and enjoy the fruits of 
knowledge and interaction in family.
AIFTP Times is assumed to be regularly reaching to your good self-wherein all the forthcoming 
programs are detailed.
We have interacted with all the Zonal Chairmen and Sub-Committee Chairmen and thankful 
to them for their kind support. We are also thankful for sending the zonal accounts as on 31st 
December, 2024.
I am thankful to each of you for your kind support and solicit the support for the entire year.

Samir S. Jani  
National President
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